
Thank you for visiting Texas Institute for Surgery.

The new TIS hospital visitor policy is effective Tuesday, November 1, 2022. 

Hospital Inpatient Unit
• Visiting Hours will be 8:00 am to 8:00 pm.
• Only two visitors per patient at a time.
• One Overnight visitor is allowed. Visitors will be asked to remain with patient and will be

screened according to guidelines.
• One overnight parent allowed for minor patients.

Hospital Outpatient Services
• Two visitors in Pre-Op/SDRR areas 
• Two visitors allowed for minor/pediatric patients

Pain Management Services
• One visitor in treatment area. Exceptions will be considered to support patients

with disabilities or impairments.

Emergency Department
• One visitor per patient will be allowed in treatment area. Circumstances may require the

visitor to wait in the lobby.

Approved visitors must meet screening criteria
• All visitors must follow all required precautions, 

including:
1. Practicing good hand hygiene
2. Following the directions of hospital staff

We encourage you to use technology to stay connected with your loved one in the hospital. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we care for your loved one. 
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